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Yours to enjoy. From our 
parks to the Louisville Zoo and 
from our homegrown businesses to 
just sitting on the front-porch with 
friends, you continue to make
Camp Zachary Taylor enjoyable.

Yours to protect. Crime and 
pollution don’t stop at your front 
door. By bringing a unified voice to 
Metro Louisville Government,
we can better protect our homes, 
our families and our community.

Yours to improve. Home 
improvement isn’t limited to just 
your house. Join your neighbors to 
make Camp Zachary Taylor the 
best neighborhood in Louisville.
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JOIN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION TODAY!
  ❏
  ❏
  ❏

Household Membership ($10)
Business Membership ($25)
Non-Resident Property Owner Membership ($10)

  
  ❏
  ❏

 
Distributing flyers in my area
Serving on a committee

Name(s): Phone:

Address: Email:

I Can Help By:

  ❏
  ❏
  ❏

Traffic
Noise
Drainage

  ❏
  ❏
  ❏

Crime
Litter
Beautification

Other: _______________________
_____________________________
_____________________________

What are your neighborhood concerns?

May 2006

From our Previous Meeting

We started off our April meeting with a spark 
by welcoming Louisville Fire Chief, Gregory 
Frederick, to speak about how the recent 
Fire Department study would affect our 
neighborhood. Neighbors in attendance 
voiced their concerns about the proposed 
closure of the Fincastle station, EMS run 
times and more. Was your question asked? 
Only if  you were there!

We also welcomed Camp Taylor Fire Chief Harold E. Adkins 
and Deputy Chief Steve E. Adkins to speak about their brand-
new fire station, currently under construction on Durrett Lane.

Metro Police Sixth Division Sergeant J. T. Duncan also came by 
to give us  an update on crime in the neighborhood and answer 
questions. Did you know our neighborhood has  one of lowest 
crime rates in Metro Louisville? 

Next Meeting:
Thursday, May 4th, 7PM

Don't miss  the next meeting this Thursday, May 4th at 
Camp Taylor Elementary (1446 Belmar Drive), where we'll wel-
come executives from Metro Parks to discuss the conditions 
and needs  of Camp Taylor Memorial Park. All are welcomed. 
See you there!

Thursday, May 4th, 7PM


